
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NSWA says payrise is likely to appear in 

accounts in late April 
 
 
ADHSU delegates have just been informed that the pay rise is now scheduled to appear in 
members’ accounts in late April, rather than June.  
 
It seems the employer want delegates to applaud the faster timetable, but the concept of the 
employer taking 4-5 months to provide a pay rise, with backpay, is not good enough. 
 
The ADHSU demand for the market rate of interest, and a $100 per week penalty for every 
member until backpay is provided, continues.  
 
ADHSU members should continue banning debtor details (and placing: 'Daniel Mookhey, 52 
Martin Place Sydney 2000' instead). Also continue to wear your ADHSU yellow shield (if you are a 
registered paramedic).  
 
 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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